
Maynooth University Email to All Students – 24 March, 2020 

Dear student, 

Following the recent government decisions, it is now increasingly unlikely that we will be in a 
position to resume normal face to face teaching this semester.  

We know that uncertainty is causing additional stress for some students, and so we are now 
taking the decision that we will not resume face to face teaching this semester.  This means that 
the remote teaching will continue until the end of the semester, the university exams will not be 
held in the usual format and will be replaced with equivalent remote assessments.   

The University offices remain open and available to provide support, although with many staff 
working remotely.  If you have any concerns about your welfare, please contact student services 
at student.services@mu.ie  

I hope you and your families stay safe and keep well. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Aidan Mulkeen 

For updates:  www.maynoothuniversity.ie/coronavirus  
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